PM Notes

October 31, 1990

The PM Board of Trustees & Association Officers took office effective October 1st. Irwin Inman is President, Mary Weatherup is Vice President/Secretary, and Fran La Salle is Treasurer.

The next Park Meadows Association meeting will be on Sunday, December 2nd. The official notice of the meeting (including Agenda) will be mailed November 10th. If you have an item you wish to put on the agenda, please let the Vice President/Secretary know prior to November 10th. (Mary Weatherup; 210 PM; 767-7968) If you can't reach Mary, contact Irwin or Fran.

A special thanks to the The Fun Committee, Moya Shea and Velma Barber, for setting up the October activities. Contact Velma (280; 1279) and Moya (110; 1001) if you have ideas for future "fun"!

A small but successful PM Yard Sale was held on Saturday, October 6th from 9 a.m. until Noon. The suggestion has been made that a Spring and Autumn PM Yard Sale might be worthwhile next year.

The "Tour de PM" was held Sunday afternoon, October 28th from 2 to 3:30 p.m. PM members "toured" each other's homes and enjoyed cider, cookies, lemon bars, nuts, popcorn, carrots, and apple chips. Special attractions included Moya's fire pole, Marge's reading nook, Irwin's slides, Fran's garden, and Velma's cello. It has been suggested that another "tour" be held after building is complete on the new places.

Irwin, Moya, and Velma (in costume!) greeted little "beggars" on the PM drive between 6-8 p.m. October 30th. They were joined by other PM members at various times during the evening. Would you like to have a PM neighborhood bonfire next year?

"Food for Thought"...Velma Lee Barber is interested in interviewing PM residents. The thought is that an article in the PM Notes would not only be interesting, but help us get to know each other. How about 1 "old" household and 1 "new" household" each month? Be sure to let her know your thoughts on this. (280; 1279) Velma will probably make contacts for interviews shortly.

<u>PM Notes</u> and <u>PM Association List</u> are edited by Cinda Mize. If you have any news, suggestions, corrections, etc., please contact Cinda by the 21st of each month (in order to make the bill mailing). Please let Cinda (160; 2085) know the names of your children (living at PM) for the PM Association List.

HAPPY HALLOWEEN!

PM Notes

Secretary's Note

PM Association Meeting, Sunday, December 2nd. Your participation is vital for a viable association. See you at Irwin's on Sunday! Call Mary at 767-7968 if you have questions.

Treasurer's Note

Thanks for your help and patience in our efforts to resolve the bookkeeping matters. The enclosed statements are for December, 1990. Future bills will be sent on or about the 25th of each month. Effective January, 1991, we will return to assessing a \$5.00 late fee when payments are not made by the 10th of the month in which they are due. Let's all get caught up and start the New Year right! If you have concerns or questions about your statements, please call Fran at 767-2085.

President's Note

The trustees/officers are currently in the process of inspecting and evaluating matters related to the PM Common Areas (grounds, streets, etc.). They would appreciate input from owners/residents regarding these areas. Please send your comments and/or concerns regarding the common areas to the trustees at the PM address below. It would be helpful if these were received during the first week of December. Call Irwin at 767-7609 if you have questions.

Developer's Note

Only one home remaining to be sold! 145 and 170 have just been sold. The PM & Kingsfield Developer's office will be moved to 175 PM (between Culp and DeNezza residences) shortly.

New Arrivals

Philip Barth has just moved to 120. The Duckwall Family has just moved to 150. Welcome!!

Fun Committee's Note

Moya (110, 1001) and Velma (280, 1279) would appreciate your input for 'fun' activities. Bring your ideas to the PMA meeting Sunday. How about greenery and/or lights on the entrance fence for the holiday season? Other December/January suggestions?!?

PM Board of Trustees & Association Officers				PM Address
President	Irwin Inman	767-7609	115 PM	Park Meadows Association
Vice Pres/Sec	Mary Weatherup	767-7968	210 PM	195 Park Meadows Drive
Treasurer	Fran La Salle	767-2085	160 PM	Yellow Springs, OH 45387

<u>PM Notes</u> and <u>PM Association List</u> are edited by Cinda Mize. If you have any news, suggestions, corrections, etc., please contact Cinda by the 21st of each month (in order to make the bill mailing). Please let Cinda (160; 2085) know the names of your children (living at PM) for the PM Association List.



HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

